
 

Email correspondence between The Licensing Guys and Local Authority regarding the 
Environmental Health representation – 25 March 2024 
 
From: Chris Lucan | The Licensing Guys  
Sent: 25 March 2024 16:13 
To: Licensing; Evans, Matthew  
Cc: Nick Semper  
Subject: RE: URGENT RE: SUPPLEMENTARY INFORMATION: Application for a grant of a premises licence in 
respect of Wye Lounge, 39 High Street, Ross-on-Wye, HR9 5HD - Licensing Sub Committee - 26 March, 
10:00 a.m.  
 
Dear Emma,  

 

Many thanks for your prompt response.  

 

We understand the situation and, in any eventuality, as per my previous email, fully agree with the useful 

condition raised by Mrs Josie Warren-McCauley at EH (by way of extended hours on Sunday). 

 

Thank you again, for your assistance, 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Chris 

                        

From: Licensing >  
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 4:02 PM 
To: Chris Lucan | The Licensing Guys ; Evans, Matthew  
Cc: Nick Semper  
 Subject: RE: URGENT RE: SUPPLEMENTARY INFORMATION: Application for a grant of a premises licence in 
respect of Wye Lounge, 39 High Street, Ross-on-Wye, HR9 5HD - Licensing Sub Committee - 26 March, 
10:00 a.m.  
 
Good afternoon 
 
I’ll address the issue with the supplementary information served this afternoon 
 
This was indeed in fact received by licensing on 20.02.2024 (within the consultation period) and for some 
unknown reason it was received into the junk email box and was found this afternoon, hence the reason it 
has been circulated today. 
The email received (copy attached) states that you had agreed to these conditions prior to this afternoon 
and I will address this issue during tomorrow’s report 
 
Many thanks 
Emma 
 
From: Chris Lucan | The Licensing Guys >  
Sent: 25 March 2024 15:12 
To: Evans, Matthew; Licensing  
 Cc: Nick Semper  
Subject: URGENT RE: SUPPLEMENTARY INFORMATION: Application for a grant of a premises licence in 
respect of Wye Lounge, 39 High Street, Ross-on-Wye, HR9 5HD - Licensing Sub Committee - 26 March, 
10:00 a.m.  
 
Dear Matthew,  

 

Thank you for the attached supplementary information.  

We note that, whilst this is out of time, the additional conditions in italics are agreeable to the applicant as a 

useful safeguard and consequently agree them. 



 

You will be aware of my submission by email this morning, regarding the matter of three minutes being 

insufficient to articulate the case and matters contained therein, with a request that the Sub 

Committee  kindly respond with an amended timeframe. 

 

Having heard nothing back, may I ask that two matters be put before The Committee. 

 

Firstly, that I will be making a representation in the face of the SLC, at the start of the hearing. 

 

Secondly, I place before The Committee, the full written submission of our presentation, prior to The 

Hearing. 

The presentation may be further shared with other parties, at your discretion.  

 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Chris Lucan | The Licensing Guys 

 


